
From: John Neufeld <johnneufeld812@yahoo.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/23/2017 12:16:48 PM
Subject: Thanks

Thanks for the help yesterday loading the lift. Sorry I had no idea you were Lieutenant Governor until 
Danny told me later.Anyway thanks for the help John Neufeld
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